

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM 97310

September 15, 1971

Mr. Slug Palmer 3515 S.W. Shattuck Road Portland, Oregon 97221

Dear Slug:

The Governor had a thoroughly good time at the dedication ceremonies in Dayton. I'm glad we were able to get all parties together for another memorable event.

I'm returning the article you loaned to us on General Palmer--thanks so much for the use of it.

I do hope that when you are in Grants Pass you will be able to see Anna and Flora. I am going down this weekend to see them and my folks.

Best personal regards,

Ronald G. Schmidt Administrative Assistant to the Governor

RGS/v

